
 

 

Boy Scout Troop 62 

Court of Honor 
 

  When:     Thursday September 28, 2017, 6:00 pm 
 

          Place:      St. Peter’s Church, 99 Sand Hill Road  
                           South Windsor 
 

  Bring:      A dish to share  
           Scout’s last name begins with:  

                                A - R Bring salads or side dishes 
                                S - Z Bring Simple Desserts (cookies, squares, etc.) 

                                    (Pizza, paper goods, drinks are provided by the Troop) 
 

  Agenda for the Evening: 
 

 6:00 – 7:00 pm – Dinner 
         
          7:00 pm - Court of Honor, followed by a brief parent’s meeting and dessert 

 
This special evening will include the presentation of earned badges, rank advancement,   
awards and will be a fun night for scouts and their families.   Proper dress for scouts is the Boy 
Scout dress shirt including badge sash, neckerchief and khaki, scout or other acceptable pants 
(please, no jeans).  Special awards may be worn on this occasion.         

              
Adults and scouts are needed to help set up the room (1/2 hour early) and help with clean up 
after.  In addition, a small number of adults are needed to arrive early and help with 
dinner/food organization and set up.  If you can do either, let us know when you RSVP.   

             
We will be collecting the annual registration fee of $100.00 at this meeting, in addition to the 
prior meetings. Our goal is to collect this early in the year from all scouts.  Please remember 
to make your check payable to Troop 62 and mark “Registration Fee” in the memo area.   If 
you need a special financial arrangement, see Ray Alwang. 

   
          
         RSVP by 9/23, with the number in your family attending, including the scout(s)  
         to: Diane Wicks - twicks1104@gmail.com or by phone (860) 528-0635.  This is           
         important for food and room set up planning.  
          


